CASA HOGAR PARA NINAS ADOLESCENTES

Mazatlan, Sin., México, October 1, 2011.

Dear Tres Islas Orphanage Fund Donors,

Because of fine people like you, those of us who see deep needs in the lives of children and
dream of making the difference they need, have our goals met.

Now in our second year, Orfanatorio FloreSer remains grateful for your daily assistance and
long-range commitment help to the girls in our orphanage. This year we thank you for:
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$118.00 U.S. dollars worth of groceries that your donations provide our girls each week,
enabling them to eat nourishing food each day.

Purchasing their school supplies, shoes, uniforms, backpacks, school books and paying
for their classes — something that for many, is the first time they have had the opportunity
to receive an education.

Delicious Christmas dinner with all of the trimmings including presents for each of the
girls.

Providing a sewing center complete with sewing machines, a surger, sewing tables,
notions and sewing lessons.

Purchasing and installing electrical and plumbing needs for the sewing center and
psychology rooms.

Purchase and install ten wall fans in the girls’ bedrooms.

Painting the girls’ bedrooms and hall ways and stair case during spring mission week,
during Tres Islas’ annual Spring Mission.

Provide a beautiful family room mural with a meaningful phrase that lets each girl know
the value of her own life. :

Hallway and bathroom mirrors, repair one chair and recover cushions and chairs.
Purchasing the items needed and stocking the receiving room with school supplies,
personal hygiene, sundry and medical supplies. Having everything organized and on-hand
daily makes all of our lives much more convenient and shows the girls how to properly
organize a home. '

The annual beach barbecue party during the Spring Mission Trip for the children in all
the orphanages. Our girls enjoyed the day with all of you at the beach, the delicious food
and meeting the other youngsters.

On behalf of the board of directors of FloreSer and our girls, we thank you for all you do to
support and improve the lives of the girls each and every day. We ask, please, for your continued
support through the Tres Islas Orphanage Fund so these girls and those who will continue to
come, may lead a life of dignity — in larger part, thanks to all of you.
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